
UAARC Club Meeting Minutes August 12th, 2024 

16 voting members present including 3 officers. We had a Quorum.  

5 visitors 

Tony Munday (KI5OFD) Called the meeting to order. Asked for visitors to introduce themselves, then 

asked for standing roll call of members. 

William Collier (KG5SVM) – Gave treasurer report. 

 31 members, 20 ARRL affiliated  

 1 associate member 

General Fund: $886.30 

 2024 Unpaid expenses: $420.50 

 T-shirts, polo shirts, new hats, old hats, available for purchase 

No Skywarn report 

Tony Munday – Announced Debbie (KI5BHT) taking donations for flowers for the Mannings 

Larry Kneely (KI0R) – Gave field day results. Overall success, the club came together and got it done. A 

few misses, several contacts were not logged correctly due to ineffective use of the logging software. 

Overall score of 1330 which was an improvement from 2023’s score. 

Jo Ann Keith (KA5AZK) – Announced new ham booklets are now available. Also, she will be giving a traffic 

handling class for the Wood County radio club after their meeting on November 16th. 

John Keith (W5BWC) – Announced the club will be sponsoring a New Ham Class. 1st half will be in 

September and the 2nd half will be in November. Class will be at John’s QTH. Details are on the website. 

Asked that folks let people know and get the word out. 

Tony Munday – Announced that Jeff Larry (KI5OVZ) is now the club Public Information Coordinator (PIC) 

Tony Munday – Announced that the Yamboree is a go. Please reach out to Rod or Kuni Archer as well as 

Jeff Larry to help out.  

John Keith – Introduced our guest speaker David Piekarski (K5EEN) who gave a very interesting 

presentation on a very unique paper QSL card collection and logbook from a SK, W5RBO, Ray Stone 

(1936-2022). As well as how to “do paper QSL’ing.” 

Jeff Larry (KI5OVZ) – brought refreshments 

Tony Munday – Asked for folks to sign up for refreshments and then moved to adjourn the meeting. 


